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We Invited Dr. T .Kishen Kumar Reddy Garu, Director General(Retd.) PDP, Former 

Pro-VC  JNTUH on 23-03-2022 to inaugurate Project Expo Event 2022 in IB-025 

room. He appreciate Department faculty  , Convener Mr. Sainath kasuba ,HOD 

and students .He gave certificate and cheque to the best project. 

We are extremely thankful to the Management of Sreyas Institute of Engineering 

and Technology, Hyderabad for providing necessary infrastructure and resources 

for the accomplishment of our project expo.  event at  Sreyas Institute of 

Engineering and Technology.   

We are very much thankful to the Honorable Principal  Dr..Sai satyanarayana 

Reddy sir and Head of the Mechanical Department . Prof. A. C. Uma  Maheshwar 

Rao, for providing the constant encouragement. 

We also thank M/s Akella Systems team, in providing the Technical support  in 

completing these projects  for repairs  and maintenances. have built the 

prototypes and tested at college. Thanks all for giving us the support in 

completing this project expo event. 

We thank all the students ,Staff (teaching & Non-Teaching) and Administration 

staff who helped us for making event success. 

 



  

   

   



   

 

    



 

 

 



 


